
TOWN OF TRENTON 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

DECEMBER 20, 2021 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Russell Kottke.   
 
Attendance: Karla Zimmerman, Melissa Pausma, Russell Kottke, Kristie Buwalda, Jeff Wilson, Mark & 
Dorothy Nehring, Dan Posthuma, Bob Bingen of Michels Corporation and David Keil.  
 
Minutes were read by Karla. Motion by Kristie, 2nd by Jeff, to approve the minutes as read.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Treasurers Report was read by Melissa.  Balance on hand $7898.35 in the checking account.  Motion 
made by Kristie, supported by Jeff to approve the Treasurer’s report.  Motion carried.   
 
Conditional Use Permit for Zimmerman Living Trust was discussed.  Bob Bingen from Michels 
Corporation was in attendance to share information as well as answer questions.  Michels plan for 
future expansion of the current quarry will be implemented in phases from South to North continuing 
with the Breezy Point Rd access point.  A 10ft berm will be constructed around the entire work area 
and drainage will remain the same.  Resident David Keil spoke in opposition to the expansion siting 
noise and dust as well as decrease in his adjacent property values.  He also questioned if there would 
be trees planted on the berm.  Mark & Dorothy Nehring stated that neighbor relations was the most 
important aspect regarding the quarry expansion and day to day operations.  So far it has been 
positive.  The board elected to relay a No recommendation on the Conditional Use Permit 
Notification.  
 
Citizen Comments:  None 
 
Road Report:  Ready for winter 
 
Meeting Notices:  None 
 
Election Workers for 2022-2023 were approved.  The list included: Kim Perry, Betty Warmka, Karla 
Zimmerman, Jill Reabe, Dorthy Zimmerman, Kristie Buwalda, Diane Holland and Laura Warmka. 
 
Pay Bills: Motion to pay bills made by Kristie, seconded by Jeff. Motion carried. 
 
Adjournment – Meeting was adjourned by order of Chairman Russell Kottke at 8:00pm. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

       Karla Zimmerman, Clerk 


